
State of Florida 

DATE: January 6,2009 I 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Regulatory Compliance 

Docket No. 080505-TI - Acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No. 
TJ613 byNationa1 Telephone Exchange, Inc., effective July 21,2008. 

Adam J. Teitzman, Attomey Supervisor, Office of the General 

RE: 

This docket was established to handle the company's request for cancellation. On 
November 25, 2008, Order No. PSC-08-0777-PAA-TI was issued, which required payment of 
the unpaid Regulatory Assessment Fees. According to the order, the company had until 
December 16, 2008, to respond. No response was received, therefore, on December 23, 2008, 
Order No. PSC-08-0830-CO-TI was issued. 

Accordingly, this docket should he losed d the company's IXC registration should be 
involuntarily cancelled with an effective dat of July 21,2008. Please contact Paula Isler at 413- 
6502 if you have any questions. i" 

gk & OtKa O'fObfoq 
cc: Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 

Division of Regulatory Compliance (Isler) 
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